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The bill declares the intent of the General Assembly to enact legislation that redraws 
U.S. congressional district lines in Ohio based on the results of the 2020 decennial census. 
Because of the rate of population growth relative to other states in the nation, the number of 
congressional districts in Ohio must be reduced from 16 to 15. 
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